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Admission to Andrews University is available to any student who meets the academic and character 
requirements of the university and who expresses willingness to cooperate with its policies. Because 
Andrews University is operated by the Seventh-day Adventist Church, the majority of its students 
are Seventh-day Adventists. However, no particular religious commitment is required for admis-
sion; any qualified student who will be comfortable within its religious, social, and cultural atmo-
sphere may be admitted. The university does not discriminate on the grounds of race, color, creed, 
disability, national or ethnic origin, sex, marital status, or handicap. On request it makes available 
to the public its annual financial report. To obtain a copy, contact the Office of the Vice President 
for Finance at the address below.

Every effort has been made to assure the accuracy of information in this bulletin. Students are 
advised, however, that bulletin provisions do not constitute a contract between a student and 
Andrews University and that attendance at Andrews University is a privilege and not a right. The 
university faculty and administration reserve the right to make and give public notice of such 
changes as deemed necessary during the period for which this bulletin is in effect.
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